
From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
To: "Adam Dullinger"; *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Cc: Lisa Martin; Richard Kedrowski; Sean Westenhofer
Subject: RE: 1345 Kent St.Dullinger Ltr.7-18-25
Date: Tuesday, July 22, 2025 11:36:00 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Good morning Mr. Dullinger,
 
I’m so sorry to hear that. I’m of the understanding that Mr. Kedrowski will be following up with you.
 
If you feel like something of value was taken there is also a claims process available:
https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/city-clerk/claims
 
Thank you,
Joanna
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8585 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 

 
 
 
 
From: Adam Dullinger <adamdullinger@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2025 10:22 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Cc: Lisa Martin <lisa.martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Richard Kedrowski
<Richard.Kedrowski@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Sean Westenhofer <sean.westenhofer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Re: 1345 Kent St.Dullinger Ltr.7-18-25

 
Good Morning Joanna,
 
Yesterday afternoon my yard was clearcut without my consent by Warner's Outdoor Solutions.
I called them to find out who did it without my permission and they said the city contracted
them to do it. This very letter shows that the code enforcers were notified of the Council's
decision to grant my appeal, so why did they order my yard to be cut? This is absolutely
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unacceptable and I demand retribution and answers.
 
Thank you,
Adam
 
On Fri, Jul 18, 2025 at 9:05 AM *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
<LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Please see attached.
 
Thank you,
Joanna
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8585 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 

 
 
 

mailto:LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:Sharon.KennedyVickers@ci.stpaul.mn.us
https://www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings

